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La.F.no. 3] 22 Paramaribo, August s 99,2018

Mr. Cesar Falconi

Country Representative
Inter-American Development Bank
Country Office Suriname

Peter Bruneslaan 2-4

Paramaribo

Subject : Request Technical Cooperation for preparation of the project
‘Mainstreaming climate change in Suriname’s sustainable decision-making
processes’

Dear Mr. Falconi,

We had recent discussions on August 1, 2018 with Mr. Lackin, Mr. Ramlakhan and
Mr. Nelom on the technical support the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB) can
provide to the Coordination Environment Unit to support in mainstreaming climate change
in decision making, particularly synergizing climate environmental data with economic
development indicators.

The Ministry of Finance, as the representative of the Government of Suriname wishes to
request a Technical Cooperation (TC) to support the preparation of the project
‘Mainstreaming climate change in Suriname’s sustainable decision-making processes’. The
technical counterpart from the Government of Suriname will be the Coordinating
Environment Unit, led by Mr, Lackin.

We look forward to working closely with the Bank for the preparation of this Technical
Cooperation.
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“BG. Hoefdraad
Misister of Finance




Angel Gomez, Angelo Eduardo

From: Alleng, Gerard P.

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 9:18 AM

To: Angel Gomez, Angelo Eduardo

Subject: FW: TC SU-1117 Mainstreaming Climate Change Bank Execution Request
FYI

From: Iris Sandel <cciris@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 9:17 AM

To: Sagita Jaggan (sagita_jaggan@yahoo.com) <sagita_jaggan@yahoo.com>; iris.sandel@finance.gov.sr;
sagita.jaggan@finance.gov.sr; Falconi, Cesar A. <CESARF@iadb.org>

Cc: Russell, Mariko <MARIKOY@iadb.org>; Alleng, Gerard P. <GERARDA®@iadb.org>

Subject: Re: TC SU-1117 Mainstreaming Climate Change Bank Execution Request

Dear Mr. Falconi,
We are pleased to be informed that the approval process is in the last phase.
With reference to our request letter dated August 29, 2018, the government is requesting the Bank to

execute the technical cooperation Mainstreaming Climate Change in Suriname’s Sustainable decision
making processes.

We look forward to hear from you.

Regards,

Iris Sandel
Permanent Secretary
Ministry of Finance

On Thursday, June 6, 2019, 1:52:27 PM GMT-3, Falconi, Cesar A. <CESARF@iadb.org> wrote:

Dear Iris,

The approval for the Technical Cooperation Mainstreaming Climate Change in Suriname’s Sustainable Decision Making
Processes is in its last stage.

In the request letter from the Ministry of Finance (attached), it was missing that the Government is requesting that the
Bank executes the technical cooperation.



In order to complete the approval last stage, we would appreciate it if you could reply this message indicating that
“referring to the request letter dated August 29, 2018, the government is requesting the Bank to execute the technical
cooperation Mainstreaming Climate Change in Suriname’s Sustainable decision making processes”.

Most appreciate it.

Best regards

Cesar
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